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I urgently request that this bill be removed from any and all agendas in this current session.
It is, without a doubt, the most insidious piece of legislation ever offered.
I also demand that it be placed on the next appropriate statewide ballot so that a vote will
determine its fate.
 
It is simply beyond me how anything this bad can be heard in a public forum. The Democrat party in
this state must be embarrassed – or should be.
 
Regards,
 
JON J RENNER

13369 SW 129TH ST
TIGARD, OR 97223
503-970-4960
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